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Subject: MPAC release of Q1 2025 Ontario Property Trends Report

Good afternoon Cindy, 

Subject: Ontario’s Property Trends Report - Q1 2025 

In support of our goal to provide valuable insights on the residential property market to enhance 
everyone's understanding and support decision-making, MPAC has released its Q1 
2025 Ontario Property Trends report. 

This report, which launched with the release of the Q3 report in December 2024, offers 
a narrative analysis and chart representations of residential sales data and an interactive map 
showcasing regional and municipal residential data. 

You can find this PDF report on the "Research and Insights” page at mpac.ca. No login 
required, just some terms and conditions to agree to will grant you access. 

We hope you find these insights helpful for your municipality as you navigate and respond to 
property trends. If you have any questions, including about data usage and permissions, please 
reach out to your Municipal and Stakeholder Relations Team. 

Yours truly, 

Mary 

Mary Dawson-Cole 
Director, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 
Public Affairs and Customer Experience 

Office: 289-356-3071 
Mobile: 905-706-0938 
mary.dawson-cole@mpac.ca 
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